
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   What topics would you like to learn more about? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   JUNE 2023 

In the last Newsletter I showed you our RSHE Safe Sheet. We use this at the 

start of the year to ensure all pupils are able to share any concerns 

regarding topics to be taught in RSHE that year. 

‘Safe Sheet -updates’ have recently been sent out to pupils to gain 

feedback on their RSHE lessons and how they are feeling NOW about their 

upcoming topics. It has been excellent to see that most pupils are feeling 

much more at ease, are enjoying their lessons and finding them useful. See 

some of the feedback from pupils below across all year groups. 

What topics have you most enjoyed? 

Mental 

Health 
First Aid 

Yoga 

Role 

Models 
Smoking 

Body 

Image 

Alcohol 

Drugs 

LGBTQ

+ 
Sexism Mindfulness 

Sexual 
Harassment 

Pregnancy 

Self-

Harm 

Gender 

Equality 

We will now use this pupil voice to continue to 

improve our curriculum content. 

Learn more about the RSHE Curriculum on our 

webpage:https://www.wadebridge.cornwall.sch

.uk/curriculum/subjects/rshe 

If you would like further information on our 

topics or anything at all regarding our RSHE 

provision, please email me directly at 

hpearson@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk 
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For our third year running Wadebridge School will be celebrating Diversity Week from 26th – 30th June. This will 

include a whole school competition and ‘Rainbow Friday’ to celebrate all types of Diversity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Any questions about any of the content of this newsletter, please email hpearson@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk 
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If any more parents/carers are interested in completing the two-day Mental 

Health First Aid (Youth) training free of charge, we have a date planned in 

the Autumn term. Please contact swilliams@wadebridge.cornwall.sch.uk for 

more information. 
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